



WEEK AT A GLANCE				
Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Photo Day	Grade 6/7 Immuniza- tions	Choir Practice 12:10 in the Heritage Building	Breakfast club 8:15	Hot Lunch

## October 3rd, 2025

Hello Currie families

Sunday October 5th, is World Teachers Day. This is a day dedicated to recognizing the invaluable role that educators play in shaping the minds and futures of our students. This day serves as a reminder of the profound influence that teachers have on learning and growth, not just within our classrooms, but throughout our entire community. I encourage you to take a moment and think of the teachers that have made a difference in your life, or in the lives of your children or family members. We are truly grateful for all of the educators here at General Currie who help to create the conditions that allow our Currie All Stars to shine bright.

#### Photo Day: Photo Day is on Monday!

Students will be photographed at school. On photo day, no order form or payment is due. Review your images and purchase online with ease! See the attached poster for more information.

### **Booster Juice Fundraiser!**

Please support our PAC in their first fundraiser of the year. Place your order on Munch a lunch by 10 p.m. Sunday Oct. 12th and pick up Thursday Oct. 16th after school.

# Choir has begun

Does your child like music or like to sing? Choir is a great opportunity for students to enjoy time together, sharing their love of music. Practices are on **Wednesdays at lunch** in the Heritage building. All students are welcome. For more information, please contact Mrs Hoffinger, Ms. Kihara, or Ms. Ngyuen

### **Important Dates:**

Oct. 5th: World Teachers Day

Oct. 6th- Photo Day

Oct. 7th- Grade 6/7 immunizations

Oct. 13th Thanksgiving Holiday- no school

Oct. 14th and 15th - Grade 7 Outdoor School

Oct. 17th- Hot Lunch

Oct. 21 and 22: Student Learning Update Conferences- early dismissal at

1:45

Oct. 24th: Professional Development Day- No School for students

OCt. 31st: Hot Lunch/Halloween

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call the office at 604-668-6440 or email me at <a href="mailto:shoffinger@sd38.bc.ca">shoffinger@sd38.bc.ca</a>

Sincerely,

Mrs. Sharon Hoffinger Principal General Currie Elementary School

Visit our webpage at http://currie.sd38.bc.ca